
 

 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Surrey Football Coaching Centres will be starting football club at lunchtime for 
Reception children at Esher Church School for a total of 3 sessions.  
 
The course is open to Boys and Girls of all abilities   
     
Monday 29th April - Monday 20th May  Year Reception only   lunchtime 
 
Children will not need to change, just please bring trainers only.  
                               
The cost of the course will be £21.00 in total payment in advance. (In case of inclement 
weather the club will still be on). 
 
Surrey Football Coaching Centres have been established over 28 years. We are now 
recognised as the No. 1 Coaching Scheme in the U.K. As a Company we employ over 18 
F.A qualified Coaches & all DBS checked who coach in the majority of schools in Surrey 
 
You can pay on line at multisportsdevelopmentcentres.co.uk alternatively you can 
leave your application form below with payment to MSDC into the school office  no later 
than Monday 29th April 2019.  
 
Yours in Sport, 
David Melham 
Course Director 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
ESHER CHURCH SCHOOL COACHING CLINIC  A-M 

 
NAME  ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
ADDRESS ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
  ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
TEL: NO ………………..AGE………..   DAY OF COACHING …………….......... 
 
EMAIL          ........................................................................................................................ 
 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN………………………………………. 


